
 

Hello again everyone and welcome to “Spring.”  
The snow melt has gone very well this year with 
little or no issues of flooding.  Public Works has 
started pothole repairs.  Please do not hesitate 
to phone the office with a request for pothole 
repair.   

The province has eased some Covid restrictions 
because of lower Covid numbers.  We are 
starting to see a rise though in active 
hospitalization and ICU cases.  Individuals should 
wear masks, if not for their own safety then for 
the safety of all other residents.  I would like to 
send out a big ‘Thank you’ to Jignesh Patel and 
his colleagues for making the pharmacy a 
vaccination center for Covid-19.  

Our financial audit was presented to us on March 
23.  This audit showed that the town has a surplus 
and is viable.  I would like to commend our 
administration on collecting over 90% of the 2020 
taxes.  Administration and Council will do 
everything we can, or what the Municipal 
Government Act allows us, to recover monies 
owed to the town.  As a community, everyone 
pays for ratepayers who do not pay.  An example 
of this is the school or lodge requisition which 
have to be paid whether the taxes are collected 
or not. 

As I sign off for this month, congratulations to the 
Olinyk family, owners of GO’s Drive In, for 50 
years of service to our community.  I for one have 
enjoyed many of the menu items over the years.   

Again, please wear your masks and practice 
social distancing, for only with everyone doing 
their part, can we keep Covid at bay. 

 

 

     

   
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

NO April Events 
 

 

Submit your Town photos 
to 

info@townoftwohills.com 
for a chance to be seen 

here! 
Good Friday April 2, Easter Monday April 5 

 

mailto:info@townoftwohills.com


 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

REMINDER 

 

ANIMAL LICENSES 
All pet owners within the Town of 

Two Hills are required to 
register/license their animals for 

2021 as per Town Bylaw 2019-986. 
Licenses may be purchased from 

the Town office or by calling 
 (780) 657-3395. Fines will be issued 

to those not following the Bylaw.  
 

ALL PETS MUST BE LICENSED, 
LEASHED, TAGGED AND 

SUPERVISED WHEN OFF THE 
PROPERTY.  

To avoid lid damage and to keep 
refuse from being blown out and 

off of our streets please keep 
garbage lids closed at all times. 

 


	Words from Our Mayor

